NOTICE - 38th Batch
Community Attachment Programme (CAP) Final report

The groups who were unable to conduct heath education programs due to prevailing COVID-19 pandemic, may consider conducting the planned programs using innovative methods of communication (e.g. YouTube videos, Viber, WhatsApp, Skype etc.)
If you are unable to complete the proposed action plan in your community, alternative creative modes of delivering the required care to needy communities will be also encouraged even if it is not included in the submitted plan of action. 
Please liaise with your supervisors for further advice and guidance. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The date of submission of the Final Report will be notified soon.

Head/Dept. of Community Medicine
22nd June 2020
